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29 March 2013

Our ref : CCF /86/R133.121C446.13

Subject: Your request concerning Mr Napoteon GOMEZ URRUTIA

Dear Mr Martin,

Your request has been processed according to the procedure described in our letter dated
20 June 2012.

The Commission studied your request at its 84th and 85th sessions which were hetd in
September 2012 and January 2013.

We woutd like to inform you that based on the information in its possession and after an in-
depth study, of your ctient's file, the Commission considered that the information recorded
concerning him raised strong doubts concerning its comptiance with INTERPOL's rutes.

Fottowing the Commission's recommendation, the information relating to Mr Napoleon
GOMEZ URRUTIA which had been provided by Mexico was deleted from INTERPOL's fites.

Yours sincerety,

Secretariat to the Commission
for the control of INTERPOL's fites

Martin Associates
Mr David Martin
863 Hamitton Street
Vancouver, BC V6B 2R7
Canada
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